
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
ARCHITECTURAL DESIGN REVIEW COMMITTEE 
 
This shall serve as notice that the Farmington Architectural 
Design Review Committee meeting scheduled for 
Thursday, March 21, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. has been 
cancelled.  The next regularly scheduled meeting is April 
18, 2024. 
 
Tim Eagles, Chair 
Architectural Design Review Committee 
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